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Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority

February 8, 2017

To: All Interested Parties

From: Tamara Edwards, Finance and Grants Manager

RE: IFB for LAVTA DUBLIN BOULEVARD FIELD ELEMENTS CONSTRUCTION
PROJECT #2017-02

Addendum Number 1
This correspondence constitutes official record of the first alteration of an “Invitation for Bids for

LAVTA Dublin Boulevard Field Elements Construction Project #2017-02 issued on January 27,
2017.

This Addendum responds to written questions as follows:

QUESTION RESPONSE
1. Could you please provide an LAVTA is not releasing an engineer estimate for this
Engineers Estimate? project.
2. Is there a DBE % for this bid? LAVTA does not have a specific DBE % for this project.

Other than those specifically listed above, no other sections, terms or conditions of the above
cited solicitation are being altered at this time. All other sections. conditions and language not
specifically cited as altered in this document are still in full and original effect.

Submitted: /s/_Tamara Edwards 02/08/17
Tamara Edwards, Finance and Grants Manager Date
Attachments:
None
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